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The Hill School (540) 687 - 5897  

www.thehillschool.org  

TAKE NOTE  

Special Summer Edition  

Congratulations to the class of 2015! 
We wish everyone in the Hill School Family a happy,  

healthy summer!  The first day of school in  

the fall will be Thursday, September 10th. 

Summer Office Hours: 
Monday - Friday 

9:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. 

Summer Reading  
 

Enclosed in this mailing you will 
find the summer reading lists for 
your child(ren) in grades 4 -8. 
We encourage all students and 
families to keep reading 
throughout the summer.  

2015-2016 School Calendar  
is attached  (page 4) 

Please save for future reference.   
While the dates for vacations will not change, 

some other dates (e.g. faculty meetings) may be 

adjusted later. The final draft of the calendar will 

be published in early fall. 
 

SAVE THE DATE:  A parent breakfast  

meeting will be held on the first day of school  

Thursday, September 10 from 8:45-10:00am.  

We hope that all parents will attend. 

 

 

 

 
Schoolôs OUTside for Summer 
DONôT FORGET TO SIGN UP FOR  

SUMMER CAMP AT HILL SIX WEEKS OF 
FUN, LEARNING AND ADVENTURE!  

 

Camp registration forms are attached and availa-
ble at the Hill School office or at 
www.thehillschool.org under Summer Camps.  

Missing anything?  
Maybe  a Columbia Jacket, a 

sleeping bag, some sneakers 

or a lunch box?  

All the found items will be 

kept at the Front Desk until July 1st, when 

they will be donated. Please come by and 

claim your items.  



WANTED: Cottage with pasture for retired horses. Please contact Janet 540-771-4530.  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

WANTED: White shirts (blouses, polo, dress shirts) for Cambodian school children.  Short- or long sleeved. Gently used. Contact BJ 
Baltz for more information. (540) 364-3696. BJ will leave for Cambodia on July 1.  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

AVAILABLE: Are you already making plans for the summer and in need of a Motherôs helper or a baby sitter?  Charlotte Ruth Zaback 
(rising Hill 8th grader) is available!  Please call Shelly at 703-919-0498 if you are interested.  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

AVAILABLE: Maeve Couzens (Hill '08, Foxcroft '12) is available for babysitting, housesitting, driving, pet-sitting, etc.  
Please call (540) 272 - 6674. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

AVAILABLE: Lilly Potter (Hill and Foxcroft Graduate), with four years of experience as a camp counselor,  is available for  
summer work.  Can babysit short term, long term, overnight, or accompany on travel through August 17th.  Can also house sit or pet 
sit.  Please call 540-687-8464, or email fiver148@gmail.com.  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

AVAILABLE: Two-bed, two bath house in quiet location close to town. Three-stall barn with birthing stall and multiple paddocks availa-
ble for the right situation. Great ride out. Close to Fox Chase Farm and many vineyards. Additional two-bed, two-bath house on property 
(sleeps 10) may be rented together or separately. Available August 2015. Short-term considered, long-term preferred.  571-274-0839.    

Just a few  

Hill School Coolers Left! 

Come by and pick one up. 

$20 
 

Questions? Email Monique Lynch 

at drmlynch@yahoo.com 

tel:540-687-8464
mailto:fiver148@gmail.com
tel:571-274-0839


 

Tree Top 
Zip Tour  
 
 

Sunday afternoons �³  Special 
Rate: $60/person  
 
Located behind Salamader Resort in 
Middleburg.  
 
Call 540-692-9471 for reservations.  


